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26 October 2002

Mr. Stephen Lam
Assistant Legal Adviser
Legislative Council Secretariat
Legal Service Division
Legislative Council
8 Jackson Road
Central
Hong Kong

Dear Mr. Lam,

Village Representative Election Bill

I refer to your letter of 18 October 2002 and my reply of
22 October 2002.

The Equal Opportunities Commission has advised that, as far as
it can anticipate matters, the provisions of the Village Representative
Election Bill are consistent with the Sex Discrimination Ordinance (Cap
480).  A copy of the Commission's letter dated 25 October 2002 is
attached for your information.

Yours sincerely,

(Stephen Fisher)
for Secretary for Home Affairs

c.c. DHA (Attn.: Miss Monica Chen)
D of J (Attn.: Mr. Lawrence Peng

      Mr. James O'Neil)






